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‘TIS THE SEASON FOR GIVING! 
HELP PROMOTE WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT AMONG FUTURE 

GENERATIONS WITH DONATIONS OF GENTLY USED TOOLS & SUPPLIES 
 
One of the greatest things about the holiday season is the opportunity to give and do something meaningful 

for others.  This year, the Nevada State Contractors Board is asking for your help as we begin a Tools Drive 

to support our local area construction high school programs, and we thank you in advance for your donations! 

Download, post, and share the Tools Drive flyer from the NSCB website at: 

https://www.nvcontractorsboard.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/Tools-Drive-4.png. 

 

The future of our industry is fostered by the dedicated efforts of elementary, middle and high school teachers. 

Beyond reading about the various construction trades and learning what they do, it is the hands-on curriculum 

that sparks passion, interest, and commitment to pursue a career in construction after high school.  

 

What better way to show our future workers the value and generosity of our industry than to gift them with 

tools and supplies that will support and promote their success throughout the duration of their apprenticeship 

classroom trainings.  Below is a suggested list of items we are looking for, but please feel free to donate any 

tools you may have in surplus or are looking to replace in the year ahead. 

 

If you have a large volume of tools, please contact the NSCB offices to coordinate your drop off. The Tools 

Drive is in effect now through the end of December.  All donations should be taken to your local Nevada 

State Contractors Board office: Southern NV: 8400 W Sunset Rd Suite 150, Las Vegas, NV 89113; 
Northern NV: 5390 Kietzke Lane, Suite 102, Reno, NV 89511 

 

• Hammers • Tool belts • Carpenter pencils 

• Screw drivers • Hard hats • Ear plugs 

• Speed squares • Safety glasses • Gloves 

• Chalk lines • Tape measures • Framing hammers 
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CONTACT: Public Information Office 
PIO@nscb.state.nv.us 
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The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by Nevada 
licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety and welfare 
of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit www.nscb.nv.gov.   
 

Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
 

 

 NORTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  5390 Kietzke Lane, Suite 102, Reno, NV 89511 
      (775) 688-1141  

 SOUTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  8400 West Sunset Road, Suite 150, Las Vegas, NV 89113 
      (702) 486-1100   
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